
 

 

On March 13th, the Jackson Hole Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors and staff met at Spring 
Creek Ranch for the annual board retreat. Board members and staff discussed department 
operations, including improvements, successes, and challenges from the previous year, as well as 
innovations and long-term goals for the future. With the provided staff overview, your Chamber 
volunteer board members were able to review and update the current strategic plan to continue to 
help maintain a sustainable economy, deliver value to our membership, be the voice of economic 
well-being, and advance community excellence. The newly updated strategic plan will be finalized 
at the upcoming Chamber staff retreat on April 17th. The Chamber would like to thank the staff of 
Spring Creek Ranch for their hospitality and looks forward to unveiling the newly finalized strategic 
plan to membership upon completing the staff retreat. 


